KINGDOM OF CAMBODIA
NATION RELIGION KING

WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY

PRESS RELEASE

On the postponement of the first quarterly Report 2021 of
Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority

Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority (PPWSA) is pleased to announce to investors and the
public that the PPWSA's first quarterly Report 2021 to be filed to the Securities and Exchange
Regulator of Cambodia not later than May 15, 2021, will be postponed to June 15, 2021, due to the
Baker Tilly (Cambodia) Co., Ltd., who is the PPWSA's independent auditor, will not be able to issue
the Report on the Review of Condensed Interim Financial Information for the quarter and three-month
period ended March 31, 2021, as per the agreed timeframe between the Baker Tilly (Cambodia) Co.,
Ltd. and the PPWSA. This postponement was caused by the lockdown measures imposed by the
Royal Government of Cambodia to prevent the spread of Covid-19 in Phnom Penh and Kandal
province, which had affected the review process; specifically, the disclosure of the important
documents to the independent auditor on time. Furthermore, the Baker Tilly (Cambodia) Co., Ltd., has
firstly reviewed the PPWSA's Condensed Interim Financial Information; hence, they need more time
to understand the PPWSA.

In this regard, the PPWSA's first quarterly Report 2021 will be postponed due to the absence
of the Report on the Review of Condensed Interim Financial Information for the quarter and three-
month period ended March 31, 2021, which is a vital section of the quarterly Report.

Please be kindly informed ™ @
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